
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
My name is Vivianne Mosca-Clark and i live in southern Oregon. 
One person, one vote makes the most sense to me.  Anything else helps cause confusion and 
disharmony between the government and us citizens. 
 
Voting is a basic right has has been compromised and needs to be straighten out.  Do not allow any 
riders / changes to it, so we can really use our right to vote. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Vivianne Mosca-Clark 
3565 E Fork Rd 
Williams, OR 97544-9713 
(541) 846-1323 
 
 

 


